
 

 

 

29th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Early birds will run on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday (not a 

Wednesday) as of 10th December.  This so that Early birds follows the same 

schedule as the school’s homework plan.  Homework set on Thursday will be 

available to Early birds on Thursday morning, Friday, Monday and Tuesday.  

If you have any queries feel free to contact school or talk to me as I 

dismiss the children from the mobile on a Thursday. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Dennis 
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